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23rd January 2018
Dear Parents
Challenge Week: Week beginning 5th February. There will be a range of activities for different year groups throughout the week including an internet safety day and a Science Day with Mad Science. In addition the Puzzle Company will be visiting school the previous week. A contribution of £1 per child towards the cost of activities would be greatly appreciated, with the balance being found by school.
World Book Day: Due to the Year 4 swimming lesson on Thursday, we will celebrate World Book Day on Friday 2nd March. Children are invited to dress up as a character from a book on this day.
Parents Day: Parents Day this term will be on Tuesday 6th February and Wednesday 7th February. Please check that you have received the information to request an appointment.
First Holy Communion Programme: The enrolment session for the First Holy Communion Programme will be on Wednesday 28th February at 6pm in school.
Building Fund: Thank you for the voluntary contributions received so far towards the school building fund. We would be grateful if those parents who are still intending to contribute could do so before half-term. Last year these funds were used to improve the site drainage. 
Birthday Lunch: Wednesday 24th January.
Yours sincerely
Mrs A Heyes
Headteacher

Telephone:  01253 734658


Fax:	       01253 795303
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